
You're Invited to Our Family Holiday 

Celebration! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual family holiday celebration! Let's come together to 

share joy, laughter, and love. 

Date: December 25, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: 123 Family Lane, Hometown, ST 12345 

Please bring your favorite dish to share and your holiday spirit! 

RSVP by December 10, 2023. 

We can't wait to celebrate together! 

With love, 

The Smith Family 


